
Three Postdoctoral Researcher positions on the LHCb experiment at the University of Manchester 

 

The University of Manchester has three postdoctoral researcher positions available on the LHCb experiment. All 

posts are for an initial period of two years starting in September and October 2020, respectively. Further 

extensions are possible subject to performance and funding. You can find the links to the adverts below, which 

have a deadline for applications on 13 July 2020. 

 

Two of the posts are supported by an ERC Starting grant and involve work in data analysis, the LHCb trigger and 

reconstruction, while the third post is open to new ideas as well as strengthening of our existing research, in 

particular in charm physics. 
 

We are happy to be working with a diverse team within a wider particle physics group and university that embrace 

inclusivity and we would particularly encourage candidates from underrepresented groups to apply. 
 

If you would like to discuss any aspects of the jobs informally, please do get in touch. 

 

Finally, please submit separate applications if you want to be considered for all three jobs as they are handled 

formally by two advertisements. 

 

https://www.jobs.manchester.ac.uk/displayjob.aspx?jobid=18868  

Contact: conor.fitzpatrick@cern.ch  
 

https://www.jobs.manchester.ac.uk/displayjob.aspx?jobid=18865  

Contact: marco.gersabeck@cern.ch  
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